

Dear Homeowner,

Welcome to Madison Park Subdivision! We are happy that you have chosen Madison Park as your home and would like to provide some information that may be helpful. Our primary task as your Board of Directors is to form a relationship built on trust, as well as clear and effective communication with Madison Park Homeowners.

Our Board of Directors is made up of residents who volunteer their time and whose responsibility is to act for all homeowners, preserve property values and to keep Madison Park a community in which we can be proud of. Please do not hesitate to contact any of the members of your HOA board as we remain committed to working in partnership with all of our community members. We hope that you enjoy living in Madison Park Subdivision and invite you to become involved in our community. Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have.

Our Board is committed to maintaining the highest standards and resale values of your community and will assume responsibility for those needs including constant communication with the Board of Directors on all matters, supervision of all work performed at the community, weekly inspections to assure that the governing documents are adhered to, and will provide an open line of communication with all homeowners.

If you have any questions regarding gate codes, cameras, landscaping, copies of bylaws, etc. please feel free to contact us at info@madisonpark-hoa.org

Sincerely,

Bennie Solis - President

Andrew Moreno - Vice President

Gloria Garcia - Secretary

Gil Rodriguez - Treasurer

Ana Laura Garza - Board Member

Eddie Castro - Board Member

Jojo Tomas - Board Member